
A PHOTO EXHIBITION

The exhibition shows the initiatives of the City of Berlin to
improve the safety of pedestrians and cyclists and to
encourage more people to walk, cycle and take public transit.

Free admission!

BERLIN ON THE GO: 
TOWARDS A PEDESTRIAN-FRIENDLY CITY

The event is supported, in part, by a grant from the European Commission.
For more information contact ces@carleton.ca or 613 520-2600, ext. 1087

Architecture Building, Carleton University
7:00 am – 11:00pm, from March 25th to April 11th, 2011

(closed at the weekend)

The German Embassy in Canada and the Centre for European Studies at Carleton 
University present

mailto:ces@carleton.ca

